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17th. March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear PBC church family! 

 

Following the announcement by the government last night on the 14-day Restricted Movement 

Order, ALL church meetings in our church including care group meetings will go into recess with 

immediate effect until 31/3/2020, date inclusive. This means there will be no Saturday and 

Sunday worship services on 21/3, 22/3, 28/3 and 29/3 in church. This applies to all 

congregations in our church. 

 

The church office will also be closed from 18/3/2020 to 31/3/2020. 

 

The main aim of the Order as we know is to implement social distancing to curb the spread of the 

Covid-19 virus which is escalating in our country. We the PBC family must do our part as 

responsible citizens. 

 

Pastoral care for the church will be provided for emergency cases only during this period. Please 

do not hesitate to contact our hotline if you need pastoral care. You can also contact the pastors 

if, in any event, you fail to get through the hotline. 

 

• Hot Line: 03-7956 0652 

• Pastor Isaac: 012-650 5249 

• Pastor Cheong: 012-225 5344 

• Pastor Soong: 016-6655890 

• Pastor Wallace: 010-700 1480 

 

 

However, the 10am English Sunday message on 22/3 and 29/3 will be broadcasted online. We 

ask you to listen in on those times. For families, it is a good time to worship God together in our 

respective homes. 

 

These are uncertain times and we can be fearful if our focus is on the raging storm around us as 

the Apostle Peter did (Matt 14:30) when he tried walking on water. Some of us may suffer 

financial hard times because of the fast deteriorating economic situation. Others will experience 

different kinds of pain. May we turn our eyes and focus on our Lord Jesus and learn "to walk on 

water". 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Leadership, 

CMC (Covid19 Management Committee) 

 


